Debra Thomeson

From: Chandra Thornburg

Sent: Friday, August 09, 2019 1:37 PM

Cc: Stephanie Payne; Stephen Giesbrecht; Assembly; joe viehnicki; Petersburg Pilot; Erica
Kundt-Painter; Debra Thompson

Subject: Parks and Recreation Community Discussion Out Come and Age Limit Future

Good Afternoon,

Thank you all for coming to the community discussion last Friday. We have heard your concerns and thoughts
and are taking all of your feedback into account.

At this time we will not be implementing the age requirement at the beginning of the school year. We would
like to take the time to research your questions and thoughts in further detail, and consider the options and
impacts that these will have on all of the users of the community center.

Thank you for the time and energy that you have put forward to communicate and share your thoughts.

We look forward to working together in the future.

This email is being sent out to the following people: Kelli Wood, Ginger Evens, Cena Worhatch, Jamie Cabral,
Heidi Carbal, Rachel Newport, Holli Flint, Ben Hinde, Ed Tagaban, James Kerr, Veronica Maldonado, Sarah
Holmgrain, Karen Schramel, Alex Guthris, & Veronica Maldonado. Meg Litster, Katie Eddy, & Victoria Moore
did not receive this email as | do not have their personal emails on file. If anyone in this group does, could you
please forward this email to them?

Chandra Thornburg
Parks and Recreation Director
Petershurg Borough

(907) 772-3392
www.petersburgrec.com
Little Norway. Big Adventure.




